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OSHA Programs May Be Hit by Budget Cuts
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President Donald Trump's proposed budget for fiscal year 2018 would cut $2.5 billion from the
Department of Labor, and funding for certain workplace safety initiatives would be on the chopping
block. In the article, "OSHA Programs May Be Hit by Budget Cuts,” featured in SHRM, Partner Edwin
Foulke explains how the budget cuts may affect OSHA.

“Trump’s budget cuts to the Department of Labor will likely result in OSHA rebalancing its priorities
and shifting more focus to compliance assistance for employers,” said Edwin.

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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